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13th July 2023 
Y6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A provisional booking has been made to take our Year 6 pupils on a residential trip to London from Thursday 
27th to Friday 28th June 2024.  The cost of the trip will be approx £220 per child for 1 night and 2 days away. 
 
The draft programme for the trip is as follows: 
 
Thurs 27th June  
08:00 Depart Penistone  
12:00 Arrive London 
Boat trip - Thames - see all the sights on a river cruise between Greenwich - Westminster 
London Eye - Take a flight above London! 
A drive round London - See all the main sights on a drive around the capital.  
Arrive accommodation YHA London – full board (evening meal, breakfast and packed lunch) 
Visit West End Show 
 
Fri 28th June  
Natural History Museum   
St. Paul’s Cathedral  
Visit to Hyde Park  
15:00 Depart London 
20:00 Arrive pick-up point 
 
The trip will be run by the staff at St John’s in conjunction with The School Travel Company.  The School 
Travel Company is a first-class operator with a solid reputation for organising school holidays with 20 years’ 
experience in the travel business.  A presentation to parents will be held in school nearer the time which will 
allow us to give you information about the trip.    
 
If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please pay a non-refundable deposit of £40 via ParentPay 
by Friday 31st July 2023.  A further £90 is then due by 30th October 2023 with the final £90 due by 15th April 
2024.  If you need any help or support with this please contact me.  
 
This residential trip will form part of a range of activities which will take place throughout Year 6 aimed at 
building confidence, independence and life skills ready for your child’s transition to secondary school. 
 
Thank you for your interest, please contact me via office@penistonestjohns.org if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Nixon 
Head of school  
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